

Freedom Valley School Umrakh

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Freedom Valley Family!!!

We are touched by your support and understanding as we, the school and society, responded to the unexpected invasion of Covid-19. We also appreciate the way our parents and teachers managed remote classes to educate our students while protecting everyone. During this pandemic, we explored, we created and we grew together fer the progress of our students.

Even though the academic session 2020-21 was implemented in a virtual platform, we were able to achieve our set targets. With all the challenges and uncertainties, it has been a satisfying year for Freedom Valley School Family!

Our association with our students has always been lifelong. However due to some unavoidable circumstance if any parent needs to apply for Transfer Certificate, they must submit written application to Mr Hussain before Friday 26thFebruary 2021.

Intimation after the last date will necessitate first term fees for the next academic year 2021-22 and lapse of refundable deposit.

Let us together be the wind under the wings of our children.

Thanks and Regards

Freedom Valley School